
From: Mimi < >  
Sent: March 5, 2021 10:16 AM 
To: Thompson, Allan <allan.thompson@caledon.ca>; Innis, Jennifer <jennifer.innis@caledon.ca>; Ian 
Sinclair <ian.sinclair@caledon.ca>; Downey, Johanna <johanna.downey@caledon.ca>; Groves, Annette 
<annette.groves@caledon.ca>; ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca>; Iannicca, Nando 
<nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Stop Highway 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Dear Council, 

I am a long time resident of Caledon, the land of rolling hills, greenscape and countryside. I am writing to 
urge you to oppose the construction of the proposed Hwy 413, because the definition of countryside is 
NOT land with no buildings and waiting to be developed, it is a landform that provides sustainable 
ecosystem services.  

The Highway will impact the environment; e.g. it will cross rivers and water courses 85 times, it will 
destroy 400 acres of the Greenbelt, lead to more urban sprawl, increase greenhouse gas emissions 
when Peel Region has declared a Climate Emergency, harm our health with more air pollution, and cost 
provincial taxpayers $6 billion. 

I urge you to oppose the Hwy 413 project, and/or vote in favour of a full federal environmental 
assessment to understand and mitigate its impact on the environment. 

Sincerely yours, 

Mimi Chan 
Caledon 
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